
 

February 24, 2012 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 

Re: Request of Intelsat License LLC:  IBFS File Nos. SAT-STA-20120125-00012; 
SAT−STA−20111219−00241; SAT−STA−20111207−00236; 
SAT−STA−20111123−00227; SAT-STA-20110923-00185; SAT-STA-
20110727-00137; SAT-STA-20110314-00053; SAT-MOD-20110420-00073 
(Call Sign S2469) 

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 

Intelsat License LLC (“Intelsat”) and Al Yah Satellite Communications Company 
PrJSC (“Yahsat”) have reached a coordination agreement with respect to the parameters under 
which Galaxy 26 should be able to operate at 50º E.L. so as not to cause excess interference to 
the operations of Yahsat at 52.5º E.L.  As requested by the staff of the International Bureau, 
Intelsat will, concurrently with filing this letter, separately transmit to the FCC a copy of the 
coordination agreement.    

Intelsat and Yahsat request that the FCC issue Intelsat’s requested license 
modification subject to Intelsat’s compliance with the terms of the coordination agreement, 
including the current December 31, 2013 expiration date. 

Please contact the undersigned should you have any questions. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

    /s/ Kalpak Gude                                     .                                       
Kalpak Gude 
Associate General Counsel 
INTELSAT CORPORATION 
3400 International Drive, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20008-3006 
 

    /s/ Hazem Moakkit                                     .                                    
Hazem Moakkit 
Director of Regulatory and Spectrum Affairs 
AL YAH SATELLITE COMMUNICATIONS 
COMPANY PRJSC  
PO Box 93693 
Abu Dhabi, United Arab Emirates  
 

cc: Joslyn Read, New Skies Satellites B.V.  
 Karis A. Hastings, SatCom Law LLC 
 Robert Nelson, International Bureau 
 Kathyrn Medley, International Bureau 
 Stephen Duall, International Bureau 
 Jay Whaley, International Bureau 


